MONTHLY NEWSLETTER : AUGUST 2021

President s Comen. .. ...

Hi All

&
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After a misty morning start at Mossel Bay, 36 senior ladies enjoyed good weather for the remainder of

the day and a pleasant outing.

As we approach the last quarter of our 2021 Senior Calendar, I would urge you to consider making
yourself available to serve on the SCSWGS Committee.

Five of the current members are NOT available for re-election :

Bev Lowrie Secretary
Ruth Barclay Goose Valley Rep
Magda Kaltenbrunn  Mossel Bay Rep

Julie Swan Knysna/Pezula/Simola Rep and myself (Gloria Greyvenstein, current VP, will

take over as the new President)

PLEASE chat to a current Committee member and find out what the Reps’ duties entail and become

part of this wonderful group of workers!

A number of players have approached me about information re Nationals 2022.

| do know that Natal are going ahead with plans and arrangements and as soon as | have any more
information | will pass it on to the players interested in Nationals qualification.

Hope to see you at Goose Valley in September!

Cheers
Les Carnline

Greetings to our Members
celebrating their Birthdays in
AUGUST.......

Carrie Smales (2"9) Barbara Ribeiro (6")
Anne Parker (7) Marina Juta (15%")
Barbara Mills (19") Anne Riemer (24%)
Darell Phillips (31%) Lucia Jonck 8")

Greetings to our Members
celebrating their Birthdays in

SEPTEMBER.......
Annette Meyer (1st) Gwen de Villiers (1%)
Rosie Gerber (3™) Christine Barker (4")
Dawn Wessels (14%) Shirley Pressley (17t))
Alva Fisher (19") Denise von Hirschberg (21%)

Karen Ransom (26)



WINNERS AT MOSSEL BAY

2ND AUGUST 2021 /

Sonja Bland, Pat Porteous, Rosie Gerber, Bev Weijters (87
pts)
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TWOCLUBS.....
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| Gail Botha (15th)
| Vanessa Henninig (15*1’)
|

|

|

|

Two Club Winners

K
05, 720
22/ reeqs Gail Botha, Vanessa Henning

Gail Botha, Vanessa Henning, Marie Smith, Rina Whitehead
(85 pts)

(Pictures courtesy of Gloria Greyvenstein)



LADIES IF YOU HAVE ANY
NOTEWORTHY PHOTOS OR NEWS
ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN OUR
NEWSLETTER - PLEASE FEEL FREE TO
DROP ME AN EMAIL. THANKS!!

BEV LOWRIE
(bevl@nfb.co.za)
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